
Scholar Award is a major 
scholarship offered by TFB. The 
$20,000 scholarship honors the 
former TFB president and his 
commitment and dedication to 
Texas agriculture. 

The scholarship is open to 
students who have declared 
agriculture as their major and 
have at least 60 hours of  college 
credit. 

The Dick Mitchell Memorial 
Scholarship awards $1,000 to 
one high school junior or senior 
who attended TFB’s Youth 
Leadership Conference in 
Stephenville during the summer. 

Collegiate and high school 
students who would like to 
pursue a career in agriculture 
are encouraged to apply for 
TFB’s Young Farmer and 
Rancher scholarship. 

Memorial and district 
scholarships are also available. 

“We encourage all high school 
and college students in County 
to check out the scholarships 
and apply,” Copeland said. 
“Every little bit helps when 
you’re trying to reach your 
goals.” 

To apply for TFB’s 
scholarships, visit www.Texas 
FarmBureau.org. 

Information on local 
scholarships can be found at the 
Coke County Farm Bureau 
office.

Concho Valley Electric 
Cooperative is offering four 
$2,000 scholarships. Two 
scholarships are awarded to 
graduating high school seniors 
and two are awarded to other 
students of  higher learning.

Guidelines include:
The applicant must be an 

active CVEC member whose 
primary residence is served by 
CVEC, OR be the dependent 
of  a CVEC member whose 
primary residence is served by 
CVEC.

The applicant will be chosen 
based on the following criteria: 

Saturday, April 9th from 8-??? 
at 606 Pecan in Bronte. 
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Pursuant to Chapter 59 of  the 
Texas Property Code, ECI 
Storage locations in Robert Lee, 
Texas  76945, will hold a public 
auction of  the property 
generally described below to 
satisfy a landlords’ lien.

The sale will begin at 10 am 
on Saturday, April 9, 2016, at 
6th Street and Commerce, then 
10th Street and Bishop, then 8th
Street and Chadbourne, all 
locations in Robert Lee, Texas  
76945.

All property will be sold at the 
public sale to the highest bidder 
for cash, check, or money order.  
Removal and cleanup on day of  
sale will be required.  Seller 
reserves the right to not accept 
any bid and to withdraw 
property from sale.  Property in 
each space will be sold by space 
only.

#147 Angela Puthoff, #167 
Hortencia Rodriquez, #139 
Brenda Martinez, #116 Ray 
Mecher, #114 Darold Calk, 
#109 Kristy Glesge, #211 Brett 
Gaylord, #10EC Tisha 
Bohannan, #43AB Carmen 
Brewer, #45 Jeff  Barnes, #32A 
Charles Abalos, #179 DeAnna 
White.
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(Continued from page 5)
Scholarships totaling almost 

$80,000 are awarded annually to 
students who participate in 
TFB’s youth contests, youth 
leadership organizations or 
apply for several other 
scholarships that are made 
available. 
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grades, leadership, community, 
school activities and essay.

Permissible use of  funds 
include payment of  tuition, fees 
required for books, supplies 
and/or equipment required for 
courses of  instruction.

The recipient must attend a 
recognized Texas institution of  
higher education, including 
certified trade schools, while 
pursuing a degree at any level.

Recipients must obtain at least 
a 2.5 cumulative grade point 
average on a 4.0 scale and carry 
a minimum of  12 hours or be 
considered by the registrar to be 
a full-time student. One half  of  
scholarship is awarded at the 
beginning of  the Fall Semester 
and the remaining one half  is 
awarded at the beginning of  the 
Spring semester.

To obtain an application you 
may come by the CVEC office 
at 2530 Pulliam St., San Angelo, 
TX 76905, call the Member 
Service Department at (325) 
655-6957 or visit our website at 
www.cvec.coop. Deadline for 
submission is April 11, 2016.

For our 
Bronte 

customers’ 
convenience, 

there is a Drop 
Box at

SHIRLEY’S 
PLACE

in
Downtown 

Bronte 
on US Hwy 

277.

Children, residents, family and staff  all enjoyed the Easter Egg Hunt sponsored 
by Bronte Health and Rehab Center last week.


